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I am part of Great Old Broads for Wilderness and reside in Clark County, Washington. We are
committed to protecting public lands. Although new to the PNW, I have already engaged in learning
about the geology and history of Mount St. Helens Monument and hiked & camped there. Please
consider protecting the Green River at the highest level of protection Tier III(A). This is pristine
water used by fish, people, hikers, etc. The Green River must be protected under Outstanding
Resource Waters - at Tier III(A). Why? Parts of river are in a protected area, the water is high
quality, pristine condition & exceptional ecological significance. Thank you.


